
From: Toy Gong <toylgong@gmail.com>

To: <bos@mendocinocounty.org>

Date: 11/13/2018 9:03 PM

Subject: RE: Support for the Cannabis Prohibition Combining District at Boonville Road / Woodyglen Lane

Dear Members of the Board of Supervisors,

I own a house within the boundaries of the "Opt Out Area". Please keep the commercial cultivation of cannabis out of our neighborhood.

Thank you,

Tiffany Gong


